
From: Reta Phillips [mailto:cerobb@att.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 7:30 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Usurping the right to control private IRA and 401accounts. 
 
I had the opportunity to read about your latest effort to begin to take control of my retirement account because you believe that I am incapable of managing 
my own money which I saved and have controlled since my retirement 8 years ago.  During those 8 years, I have enjoyed a 17.2% growth in 
actual value 
and have taken my forced payouts since age 70 over and above the forced payouts. 
  
I stand firmly oppsed to ANY (do you see that  ANY that means none) government meddling with my retirement funds.  They are mine not 
yours to manage. 
I see this as another letting the camel put his head in the tent govt. takeover.  You have stolen from and bastardised social security to the 
point of making 
it into a collapsing ponzi scheme.  You have screwed up my medical care with your plan to "help" me (my costs have increased 28% over the 
past two 
years).  You have ruined the post office to the point of bankrupcy.  You have increased the welfare to the point of creating whole generations 
of financially 
dependent recipients.  (Yes, we pay for their breakfasts and lunches at school while the adult uses their food credits to buy whatever they 
want after selling 
their cards).  You have opened the boarders so we can support illegal immigrants.  The government surely is a mass of idiots primarily 
interested in securing 
their own employment and welfare. 
  
In summary, the government in general can not manage anything correctly.  If you want to work on something work on eliminating the 
department of labor 
to reduce the money wasted there. 
  
C. E. Robb 
10458 Rieder Rd 
Lebanon  IL 62254-1370 
 


